
 NZART AGM 

 

 AREC Annual Forum 

 

Via Zoom Registration 

Anyone wishing to attend the NZART annual general meeting commencing 10am 

on Saturday 3rd June 2023 via Zoom, please send me your email address so I can 

forward you a Zoom link and register your attendance. 

 

The AREC annual forum is due to commence at 3:30pm on the same day, however 

may be earlier dependent on the conclusion of the AGM. 

 

Please email me nzart@nzart.org.nz by close of business Tuesday 30th May at the 

latest. 
 

Thanks 

Debby ZL2DL 

 


